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October 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Our Vice-Chair of Governors, Kevin Chappell’s, initial term of office as a Parent Governor is soon to come 
to an end and as such he plans to stand for re-election.   

This is an open election process and so this opportunity is offered to all parents to ensure we operate in 
line with the terms for parent representation on the Governing Board.  

  

The skills and experience required are someone who has: 

*a broad professional experience 

*a strategic mindset 

*organisational development and HR  

*financial management   

*programme and project management 

  

If you wish to stand, believe you have a skill set that is a good match to the requirements, and are 
interested in serving as a Parent Governor I would be happy to discuss this with you prior to you offering 
your application.   

  

If you are interested but your skills and experience do not fit with what is required at this time, there will 
be other vacancies for Parent Govenors later in this academic year.  

  

In the first instance, please contact me at: 

marriotts@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Following our discussions and should you still wish to proceed, your 

application should be emailed in to school for the attention of Miss 
Marriott, Clerk to the Governors at marriotts@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk  

before 3.30pm on Monday 2nd November 2020  

Alex Owen 

Chair of Governors 

  

NB: All attached documents can also be found on the school website at:   

https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website/parent_governor_election_2020/512112 
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